ELK GROVE BABE RUTH BASEBALL

In an effort to keep the cost of player participation down and to promote community involvement, the Elk Grove Babe Ruth Baseball League is asking that each team secure a sponsor as soon as practical. The sponsor fee for this year's Spring Season is \$500 per team. The sponsor will have their name embroidered on the team hat and their name will appear in all newspaper and website standings and results. The website will also show contact information for the sponsor along with a link to their website, if requested. Team sponsors will also receive a banner (approx. 3' X 5') to display at all games on the team dugout, and a team photo on a commemorative plaque at the conclusion of the season.

We thank you for your support of our youth.

The following is for your records:

Elk Grove Babe Ruth Baseball League tax id# 68-0151729. The league is exempt under Section 501 (c) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Your donation (or portion thereof) may be tax deductible. Please check with your tax advisor.

The sponsor's name should be called in to Brent Tetlow at 916-599-5951 so that he may make the arrangements for the embroidery. To avoid mistakes, it is recommended that you print the name exactly as it should appear on the hat and get it to Brent. His e-mail is btetlow@comcast.net.

The sponsor's check should be made out to EGBRB and mailed to:

Treasurer, P.O. BOX 1626 Elk Grove, CA. 95759

Thank you again,

Joe Matlen

Joe Matlen President, Elk Grove Babe Ruth Baseball

